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dobson close 25/10/2017  15:51:332017/4737/P OBJ Max Friedel I agree strongly with all the comments raised in other objections I have read on the Camden 

Council website in relation to the plans and I wish to object to this application.  I am very 

concerned about noise, pollution from the extractor fans and vehicles and noise from 

delivery vehicles.  I am also worried that rats will become a problem in the local area.  This 

is a lovely residential area and it is not the place for such a business.  I am objecting very 

strongly.

Top end Belsize 

Road

25/10/2017  16:36:092017/4737/P OBJ C Clarke I am writing to object to this planning application. I live in Belsize Road and am very 

concerned about more vehicles coming up and down to the kitchens and the extra pollution 

and noise they will cause in the general locality. This is a heavily residential area and I do 

not see why Deliveroo can think it is the right place for such a business. It will be disruptive, 

smelly and noisy.  I have not seen any notices about this plan and I do not think it has been 

advertised sufficiently to allow local residents to have their say about it. I heard about it from 

a neighbor and was shocked when I read the plans online about what Deliveroo have 

planned. I do not think it is a completely honest application either as there seems to be a lot 

of information missing. It is totally the wrong location for such an enterprise and should be 

stopped!  I am objecting most strongly to the application for the sake of the health and well 

being of all local residents and this community.
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